
From: Maez, Jan 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 4:35 PM 
To: huetteman.tom@epa.gov 

Cc: Lyon, Sandra 
Subject: Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School District 

Tom, 
  
With regards to environmental issues at two of our Malibu campuses, the District understands the 
concerns and our obligation to fully comply with TSCA.  Therefore, the Santa Monica-Malibu Unified 
School District will remedy the TSCA violations identified at four window areas at Malibu High School 
within the next 10 months, no later than June 30, 2015.  Additionally, as described in our plan to the 
EPA, the District will change light fixtures at both Malibu High School and Juan Cabrillo Elementary 
School within the next 12 months. 
  
We acknowledge that while this is a voluntary corrective agreement, the EPA is the federal agency with 
exclusive jurisdiction over TSCA investigations and clean ups.  Therefore, we will coordinate with EPA to 
ensure that all activities are subject to approval of the EPA and adhere to relevant TSCA 
standards.  Additionally should we find additional TSCA regulated materials, we anticipate voluntary 
removal of those materials and will coordinate with the EPA regarding any necessary approvals and 
timing. 
  
Thank you for all of your assistance and support on this matter. 

  
Thank you, 
Janece L. Maez 

Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School District 

Associate Superintendent Business and Fiscal Services 

Chief Financial Officer 

1651 16th Street 

Santa Monica, CA 90404 

310-450-8338 ext. 70268 

jmaez@smmusd.org 
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